
 

 

 

 

March 31, 2021 

 
 
 

 

Dear Prof. Bachurin, 

 

It is a pleasure for me to inform you that the Executive Committee of EFMC has unanimously decided to sponsor the “5th 

Russian Conference on Medical Chemistry with International Participation "MedChem – Russia 2021”. Besides providing 

you with the logo and creating a link on our homepage www.efmc.info, we will also include your symposium in 

MedChemWatch, the official newsletter of EFMC and in the newsletter dedicated to Sponsored Events.  

 

According to our regulations we kindly ask you to place the EFMC logo on relevant publications, present a slide at the 

opening, add a page about EFMC in the book of abstracts, distribute promotional material about EFMC at the event and 

deliver the list of attendees including the email addresses.  

 

In an effort to increase our services for the Medicinal Chemistry Community we also offer you to make the abstract book 

available for download from our webpage, as well as publish the report of the meeting in MedChemWatch. If you would 

agree to this, please send us the respective files. 

 

With my best wishes for a successful meeting, 

 

 

 
 
Rui Moreira 
President, EFMC 

http://www.efmc.info/

